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Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: Stickney

 

 

From: LaBonte, Stephen <Stephen.G.LaBonte@dot.nh.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 4:11 PM 

To: Kennedy, James <JKennedy@ConcordNH.gov> 

Cc: Walsh, Matthew <MWalsh@ConcordNH.gov>; Gendron, Paul <PGendron@ConcordNH.gov> 

Subject: RE: Stickney 

 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Hi Jim, 

 

The State requests that Old Stickney Ave as Laid out over the Park and Ride parcel be included in the discontinuance. As 

far as the easement I’ll have to touch base with the Commissioner. 

 

Steve 

 

From: Kennedy, James <JKennedy@ConcordNH.gov>  

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 2:01 PM 

To: LaBonte, Stephen <Stephen.G.LaBonte@dot.nh.gov> 

Cc: Walsh, Matthew <MWalsh@ConcordNH.gov>; Gendron, Paul <PGendron@ConcordNH.gov> 

Subject: RE: Stickney 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Stephen,  

 

I hope this email finds you well. 

 

Brady Sullivan is requesting that the City to discontinue its Right-of-Way in front of the Park and Ride on 

Stickney Avenue.  See attached.  Please advise that the State is requesting this discontinuance as the underlying 

property owner.   

 

Also, the City is requesting that the State grant the City a 5 foot easement in front of the Right-of-Way in front 

of the State’s Park and Ride on Stickney Avenue.  This will help facilitate the construction of the Merrimack 

river Greenway Trail, which, is a project that the City is currently working with the State.     

 

Best regards, Jim 

 

James W. Kennedy, Esquire 

City Solicitor 

41 Green Street 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301 


